
1st September 2024 – 14th Sunday after Trinity 

Services this Sunday: 10.30am Marown BCP MP & 6.30pm Baldwin BCP EP 

Services next Sunday 8th September; 10.30am Marown BCP HC & 6.30pm Baldwin BCP HC 

 

Coming up……  

*The next Marown Burial Authority meeting will be on Saturday 7th September 10am at 

Marown Vicarage 

 

*Sat 14th Sept: A coffee morning in aid of The Leprosy Mission will be held at Marown 

Church from 10.30am-12noon.   Come and meet friends, enjoy refreshments and hear 

about the work of The Leprosy Mission from Mike Hardie the Community Partnerships 

Manager. Admission is free but donations to The Leprosy Mission will be greatly 

appreciated. Everyone welcome!  

 

* on Friday 6th Sept ‘The Mollag Band’ will be at Dalby Church from 7.30pm. Please book @ 

£15 per person (including a hotpot supper and pudding) by contacting Margy on 843768. 

 

*From 9th – 22nd Sept Fairtrade Fortnight is being celebrated this year to tie in with the 

30th anniversary of the Fairtrade Foundation in the UK. The Isle of Man has a small but 

active Fairtrade Group (chaired by the One World Centre) who champion Fairtrade 

products and help ensure the Island keeps it’s Fairtrade Island status. If you’re interested in 

joining the group and keeping up to date with all the latest Fairtrade activity both on and 

off the Island, please email info@owciom.org. 

 

*Ride and Stride 2024 finishes on 8th September, after that the symbols will come down! 

See posters for details or contact Canon Janice for more information.  

 

This week we pray…  

*for all staff and pupils going back to school at whatever stage of education.  

We pray for SUMT as they continue their work in schools and for all Open 
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the Book assembly teams as they plan for the new term.  We especially pray for our local 

playgroups and our schools at Marown and Foxdale and for those students moving up to 

secondary school. 

 

*Revd Iaen Skidmore, former curate of our parish, as he retires from his post in the Parish of 

the Northern Plain. We thank God for his ministry and ask for blessings upon him and his 

wife Sue as they enter a new phase of life.  Similarly we pray for those who will minister in 

that parish during the interregnum. 

 

*for God’s blessing to upon Ian Quayle (14th Sept) and Revd Joanna Fisher (15th Sept) as they 

are ordained as deacon and priest respectively in the cathedral this month. 

 

*for our ministers in this parish, our curate Revd Steven Herron, and our Readers Nancy 

Clague and Heather Paisley, as well as for our churchwardens and PCC members. 

 

*for peace in places of conflict, mindful of developments in the Ukraine-Russia war and the 

situation continuing between Palestinians and Israel.  We pray for the many other nations 

experiencing war and civil unrest as well as for places of natural disaster.  We pray for relief 

from suffering, a desire for peace and the will to bring opposing sides together.  We ask God 

to be close to those ministering in these situations, mindful of the work of the Diocese of 

Jerusalem that covers Gaza and the West Bank. 

 

*for those we know suffering illness or bereavement, loneliness or anxiety, financial 

concerns or relationship worries.  We also hold before God family & friends in hospital or 

hospice, asking God to be particularly close to those people facing the end of life. 

RIP Barbara Gibbon whose funeral will be at DBC 10am on Friday 6th September. 

 

Our parish website can be found at; http://marownchurch.com 

And don’t forget you can also find us on Facebook 

http://marownchurch.com/

